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Mr. Harold L. Price
A Director of Regulation
1.5, Atomic Energy Commission
. Waghungton, D, C.

Dear Mr. Price:

. » Attached is a copy of a letter received by the Joint Committee
' 1 from Mr. David E. Pesonen, Executive Secretary, Bay Area

s | Chapter of the Northern California Association to Preserve Bodega
: Head .rc Harbor.

In his letter, Mr. Pesonen presents several allegations con-
| cerning the manner in which the AEC is conducting its regulatory
2 1‘ review of the applicatior by Pacific Gas and Electric Company to
. i build a nuclear plant at Bodega Head.
- &

" - I would appreciat e receiving your comments on the issues
_'e';“-_--;--j raised by Mr. Pesonen.

e

e Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely yours,

bn T. Conway
Executive Director
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